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We are happy to announce that PSPS (Polskiego Stowarzyszenia Protetyków Słuchu – The Polish Association 

of Hearing Aid Professionals) – has joined the AEA as a new member. 

In 2015 they have the status as observer member. 

After visiting the PSPS President Mrs Joanna Bugaj earlier this year and inviting Mr Tomasz Szutko at the 

AEA mini symposium in Brussels – the PSPS board has decided to officially become a AEA member. 

We welcome the Polish Association – and look forward for a strong and constructive cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

Picture above:  

Left - Mrs Tomasz Szutko during his presentation at the AEA Mini Symposium in Brussels 

Right: Mrs Joanna Bugaj on the right (PSPS president) – Mark Laureyns (AEA President) in the middle and 

Mr Latanowicz on the left during a meeting in Poland. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


